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December 8, 2017 

< Customer FSE First Name> < Customer FSE Last Name> 
< Cust Name> 
<Customer Address (1st Line)> 
< Customer City>, < Customer State Abbr> < Customer Zipcode> 
< Customer Country Desc> 
 
Dear < Customer FSE Last Name>, 
 
Subject:  HOA6480-001 Infrared Sensor Obsolescence 
 
This is to inform you that effective immediately, Honeywell will no longer offer the HOA6480-001 Infrared 
Sensor due to an irreversible component supply disruption that will prevent any further production of the 
subject part number.  We are requesting that our customers discontinue design and manufacturing efforts 
with the HOA6480-001. 
  
Honeywell values its customers and realizes that this may cause an inconvenience.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Honeywell Sales Consultant, your Sales Representative for 
Honeywell products, or me at Clinton.briscoe@honeywell.com or 763.954.4189.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Clint Briscoe 
Product Manager – North America 
 
 

Clint Briscoe 


